
 

Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Trinity Primary School 

Leahurst Road 

Hither Green 
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SE13 5HZ 

0208 325 4551 

Dear Trinity families, 

 

What a busy week we have had! There have been trips a plenty, as well as our very first Science Fair at Trinity 

Primary. A big thank you to all of the staff and families who have helped all of the fun along. 

 

Attached to this newsletter, you will find a letter detailing the appointment of Mr. Rob Thomas as the interim 

Headteacher of Trinity All Through School, who is taking on Father Richard’s role from September. He will be with 

us until the Governors make a permanent appointment. Rob Thomas is an experienced Head and all of the staff at 

the Primary, including myself, are looking forward to working with him. He will be at the Primary site on Tuesday 

next week (12th July) and will be on the gates with me at the end of the day, if you would like to introduce 

yourselves and welcome him into the Trinity Family.     

 

As always, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday,  

 

 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

Head of School 

Trinity Primary 

Friday 8th July 2016  
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Dates for your diary: 

Mon 11th July 3pm—

Wearabouts in school 

Hall 

Tue 12th July—Year 

Ones trip to Southend 

on Sea 

Tue 19th July—Music 

assembly in school hall 

(Parents invited) 

Wed 20th July—Last 

day 1:15pm pick up  

The Trinity Science Fair: 

A big thank you to everyone who contributed to our Science Fair 
on Thursday. We had no idea how many budding scientists we 
had in our school! There were exploding volcanoes, fart facto-
ries, storm clouds in a cup and even dry ice on show. Mr Janes 
had such a tough time deciding a winner that he declared every-
one winners! Although the true winner of the day was, of 
course, Science itself. Well done to Miss Stevenson and Mrs 
Fielder for organising such a fun fair and science week.  

Lewisham Songfest: 

Well done to all of our Year Two singers who attended Lew-

isham Songfest 2016. The audience were blown away with 

your singing and everyone loved joining in with ‘Let’s Fly A 

Kite’, especially with the fun actions! 

Fond Farewells: 

Although we do have new additions to our Trinity Family, with a 

new interim headteacher of the through school and new class 

teachers, we also have some sad goodbyes to say. Miss Spalding 

is unfortunately relocating back to Essex and 

will not be with us next year. We wish her the 

very best, as we do Mr. Hayes, who works 

with Sam in Year Two, and Miss Keane, one of 

the Teaching Assistants in Reception class, 

who are also both moving on. 

Reports Out! 

 

On Monday next week every child will receive their report. Ac-

companying it will be a letter detailing who your child’s class 

teacher and support staff will be next year. For those children 

who are having a member of staff who is new to the Trinity 

Family, there will be a chance to introduce yourself to them on 

Monday July 18th, when every class will be ‘going up’ to their 

new classroom and completing an activity with their new adults. 

I am sure you will make them feel as welcome as you made me 

feel in September.  

School Uniform: 

At the beginning of next 

year, we will be discuss-

ing uniform and uniform 

suppliers at the Parent 

Forums. Until that date, Weara-

bouts in Sydenham is our school 

supplier. They have kindly 

offered to come in on Monday 

afternoon at 3pm on the 11th 

July. If you would like to pur-

chase any clothing from them 

please come and see them in the 

hall after school on this date.  

Wraparound Care Update: 

Our wraparound care for the beginning of next academic year is 

in the final stages of completion and we should be able to let all 

parents know the details of the new provider next week. Thank 

you everyone for your patience and appreciation that we want 

to ensure the best provider is chosen for our children.  


